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Philippine National Autism Consciousness Week 2018 Celebration

1. The field is hereby informed of the letter from Mrs. Angie R. Abellanosa,
Chapter President of Autism Society Philippines Cagayan de Oro Chapter,
relative to the celebration of Philippine National Autism Consciousness Week
2018.

2. The aforesaid activity will be on January 20,2018 at 10:00 o’clock in the
morning at the SM City Mall Masterson Avenue, Cagayan de Oro City.

3. For further information, please see attached letter.

4. Immediate dissemination of this advisory is desired.

. BELA PENA, Ph.D., CESO VI
Is Division Superintendent
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AUTISM SOCIETY
Fhilipapos

Cagayan de Oro Chapter

January 8, 2018

JONATHAN S. DELA PENA, PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Cagayan de Oro City

Attention:

ROSE MARY D. SUDARIA, PhD
Division SPED Coordinator
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Greetings from the Autism Society Philippines - Cagayan de Oro Chapter!

The Autism Society Philippines — Cagayan de Oro Chapter is one with the
nation in celebrating the 22" Philippine National Autism Consciousness Week
(NACW) to be held from January 14 - 20, 2018. This annual observance was made
possible by President Fidel V. Ramos’ Proclamation 711 of 1996 in inspiring
acceptance, accommodation, and appreciation of persons with autism (PWAs) in
society. The activities of the week promote action by the public and private sectors
towards enabling PWAs to live with dignity, enjoy equal rights and access, function
independently and contribute productively.

We would like to invite all Special Education Classes and Teachers in
Cagayan de Oro to advocate for persons with autism by taking an active part in the
celebration of the Philippine National Autism Consciousness Week 2018. We will be
honored to have the entire SPED community at the SM City Mall on January 20,
2018, Saturday, 10:00 AM. Advocates may join the program and walk with us, too.

ASP-CdO would like to thank you and the City Schools Division of Cagayan
de Oro for your continuous support to persons with autism.

Yours in service,

s

ANGIE R. ABELLANOSA
Chapter President, ASP-CdO



